
 

DISASTER RECOVERY – UPDATE #2, APRIL 26, 2016 

 

 DEBRIS REMOVAL 

-Ashbritt Environmental will begin the first round of storm debris removal 

on May 2, 2016. A second round is set for May 23, 2016. Please make sure 

that regular household garbage is kept separate from storm debris. 

 

 Solicitors without a permit should be reported to the Police 

Department at 713-466-5824 

 

 Enhanced patrolling by JV PD will continue 

 

 The City Building Official or authorized representative will be 

visiting all homes impacted by flooding to do a required F.E.M.A. 

initial report 

 

 PERMITS 

-“No Fee” permits have been authorized by City Council for repairs done 

to flood damaged homes. The “No Fee” permit is required for the 

homeowner’s protection. The process will allow City staff to ensure 

contractors are properly licensed, and also ensure that inspections are 

completed.  

 


